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The Board and Staff of  

the Masonic Service Bureau 

of Los Angeles wish you 

and yours a joyous season.  
 

OUR NEXT 

BUREAU MEETING 
*  *  *  *  * 

Sunday, January 15, 2017 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

Continental Breakfast at 9:15 AM 
Meeting Starts at 10:00 AM 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
including Year End Reports, 
Officer Election/Installation 

and 

Introduction of New Masters  

Please Note: 
Three Bureau Representatives should be 

selected by all the 2017 Masters/Masters-

Elect as soon as possible.  They and our 

Bureau Past Presidents will be the voting 

members for the new Bureau Executive 

Committee at our January Meeting.  We 

invite all the new Masters to attend and 

learn more about our Bureau.  Also, 

group photos will be taken of the new 

Masters and posted on our website. 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Plan to welcome our new Grand Master 
to the two following special Masonic 
events in our area this month - - 

On December 17
th

, he will install the 2017 
officers of Hollywood Lodge No 355 at 
their Boulevard Masonic Center in 
Tarzana, beginning at 12 noon. 

He will return on December 20
th

 to join 
Santa Barbara Lodge No. 192 at their 
Installation and Dinner, starting at 6 PM. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

“A Listing of Care-Related 
Service Providers” 

 Compiled by our California Masonic 
Outreach Services, a guide has now 
been developed to help our seniors 
find trusted caregivers and services in 
our communities, in California and 
beyond.  It specifically identifies and 
recommends fully-researched services 
and providers in the areas of In-Home 
Care and Retirement & Nursing Home 
Communities, including memory care 
and hospice facilities.  This service is 
offered to point you easily toward the 
best providers for such assistance. 

 Get the latest List by accessing our  
Masonic Homes website or contact 
their Assistance Staff at (888) 466-3642. 

 

Decorators Needed! 
 

 
 

Following the theme of this year’s 
event, “Echoes of Success”, our 
Shriners Hospitals for Children 
will again participate in the 
Tournament of Roses Parade 
January 1st, with a Float entitled, 
“Anything is Possible”.  To help 
decorate, starting December 26th, 
contact by e-mail the Shrine 
Public Relations Office at 
signup.com/go/shcfloatdecorating 
for further details and signup.  
The signup deadline is Dec. 20th. 
 

 

Service Bureau 

Meeting Dates for 2017 
January 15 

Annual Meeting/Elections 

February 12 
DGM Bruce Galloway– Speaker 
Breakfast by Midnight Mission 

March 5  
GM Breakfast 

April 23 
Masonic Youth 

September 17 
Grand Lodge Resolutions 

November 19 
Clothing Drive

 

 
AL MALAIKAH 

KIDS HOLIDAY PARTY 

at the Shrine Auditorium 

Family Event; Free and Open To All 
Saturday, Dec. 10, Noon until 3 P.M.   

 

 

Congratulations to all those California 
Masons of Santa Monica-Palisades Lodge 
No. 307 who, on October 15th, celebrated 
125 years of Masonry in the L.A. area.  
Formed in 1891, it is the oldest Masonic 
Lodge originally established on the West 
Side of town. 

  

  

  

 

 

 

Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 

16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 

Phone: (818) 366-3572 Fax: (818) 366-3569 E-mail: office@lamsb.org 

Visit us online at http://www.lamsb.org 
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